TRANSMITTAL MEMDO

TO: Bernard C. “Jack” Young, Council President

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director

PARKING

OF BALTIMORE 2Ty

AUTHORITY

DATE:- July 18, 2011

RE: Council Bill 11-0716

I'am herein reporting on City Council Bill 11-0716 introduced by Council President Young at
the request of The Administration (Department of Housing and Community Development).

The Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. reviewed the proposed legislation for the purpose of
authorizing the Mayor and City Council of Baltimore to sell, at either public or private sale, all
its interest in certain property known as 1206 McCulloh Street (Block 0416, Lot 028) and no
longer needed for public use; and providing for a special effective date

Sale of this property will have no impact to parking in that area.

Based on the above comments, the Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. supports the passage
of City Council Bill 11-0716.
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